Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 11:48 AM
To: 'Horne, Mark (MarkHorne)'; '‘A. Mark Hom'
Cc: Coulter, Alexis N; Lee, Nathan

Subject: RE: 91153 Alameda, case no. RO0000341
Attachments: CORRES_2015-08-31.pdf

Mark and Mark,

ACEH is in concurrence with postponing the September 4™ meeting identified in the ACEH directive letter of
August 18, 2015, pending receipt of the results of an additional investigation at the site. The delay is intended
to help better identify appropriate options for corrective action at the site, and was requested in the attached
letter from the Chevron Environmental Management Company.

| will update Geotracker with the revised dates.

Please contact me should you have any questions.
Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Horne, Mark (MarkHorne) [mailto:MarkHorne@chevron.com]
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 5:02 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Coulter, Alexis N; Lee, Nathan

Subject: 91153 Alameda, case no. RO0000341

Mark,
Please find attached above a letter regarding future actions at the Alameda site.

Thanks, Mark

Mark Horne
Project Manager
markhorne@chevron.com

Chevron Environmental Management Company
6101 Bollinger Canyon Rd., Room 5341
San Ramon, CA 94583



Tel +1 925 790-3964
Cell +1 925 324 5415



Chevron

Mark Horne Chevron Environmental
Project Manager Management Company
Marketing Business Unit 6101 Bollinger Canyon Road
San Ramon, CA 94583-2324
Tel (925) 790-3964

markhorne@chevron.com

August 31, 2015

Mr. Mark Detterman

Alameda County Health Care Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re: Chevron Service Station No. 91153 / Case No. RO0000341
3135 Gibbons Drive (3126 Fernside Blvd), Alameda, CA

Dear Mr. Detterman:

This letter is in reference to your telephone conversation on August 28, 2015 with Alexis
Coulter, Chevron Environmental Management (EMC) Property Specialist regarding the ACEH
letter dated August 18, 2015 for the above referenced site. As was discussed, additional
assessment data is necessary to accurately address ACEH inquiries and would assist in further

discussions regarding alternatives for the site. As discussed, this letter respectfully requests your
approval of the schedule change outlined below:

e October 19, 2015 —Implementation of field activities proposed in the Draft Feasibility
Study, Corrective Action Options and Data Gap Work Plan dated May 15, 2015 and
approved in ACEH’s August 18, 2015 letter.

e November 20, 2015 — Submittal of data results collected from October 19, 2015 field
activities.

e Week of December 7, 2015 — Meeting with ACEH, GHD (formerly CRA) and EMC to
discuss the results obtained from the assessment data.

Please review and provide confirmation that the schedule change outlined above is acceptable.

Regards,

Wy & o
Mark Horne
Project Manager

cc: Alexis Coulter — Chevron Environmental Management Company
Nathan Lee - GHD



